
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

REGARDING CLIFTON WATER DISTRICT 
2023 BUDGET 

 
Notice is hereby given that a Proposed Budget has been submitted to the Board of Directors of the 
Clifton Water District for the 2023 fiscal year. A Public Hearing concerning the 2023 Proposed 
Budget will be held at 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 1, 2022, at the Clifton Water District Office 
at 510 34 Road, Clifton, CO 81520. 
 
A copy of the said proposed budget is on file at the water office where it is open for public inspection 
and such proposed budget will be considered for final adoption at a regular meeting of the Board of 
Directors on Thursday, December 1, 2022, at 5:00 p.m., at the Clifton Water District office, 510 34 
Road. Any taxpayer or resident of the Clifton Water District may at any time, prior to the final 
adoption of the budget, file or register objections thereto at said District Office. 
 
/s/ Wesley Davis, Secretary to the Board. 
 


